August 30, 2017

Re: 홍길동
To whom it may concern:
This is to certify that the above-mention individual is in training at the Department of Neurology, XXX Hospital.

If you need any information regarding this individual, please contact me.

Sincerely Yours,

XXXX, MD, PhD
Professor and Chairman
Department of Neurology
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